Camp K9, LLC 314 Center St. Auburn, Maine 04210 207-807-3029

12/08/2023

City of Auburn Planning & Permitting 60 Court St. Auburn, ME 04210

To the City of Auburn Planning Board,

On June 13<sup>th</sup> of 2022, Camp K9 LLC made an application to request a Special Exception in General Business Zoning to expand our current business model into other areas of pet related services at our current location.

This application was presented to the Planning Board on August 9<sup>th</sup>, 2022, and after some discussion, the application was tabled to a future date until we were able to have an official site plan completed.

At this time, the request of the Planning Board has been completed and an official site plan has been prepared by Terradyn Consultants for our property located at 314 Center St. In Auburn. That plan is attached.

We would like to request that the Planning Board revisit our application, along with the site plan at the next meeting on January 9<sup>th</sup> of 2024.

Thank you for your time and consideration on this matter.

Regards,

Christopher M. Bain Camp K9, LLC